From: Richard Boon [mailto:richard.boon@webmartuk.com] 
Sent: 12 April 2016 12:22
To: Victoria Barrett
Subject: 16/00161/ADV Promotional sign

16/00161/ADV Promotional sign

Hello Victoria,

I’d like to express my objection to the large promotional sign placed near to the Shipton Road/Haul Road building site in Woodstock, my home town. On my way to work and back again I see this sign and I can’t help but feel that it’s unsightly for such a historic town within the green belt. Does a promotional sign have to be that large? 

It seems excessive in comparison and relation to the nearby signs that state “Woodstock historic town” just before you enter the town via that road. Given the very nature of a historic town, I do not believe as residents we should allow such unsightly large promotional signs to taint our town’s character, especially so close to the surrounding countryside. 

I hope that this is taken into consideration

Kind regards

Richard Boon
Account Director
Webmart Ltd
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